CHERTSEY PRIMARY SCHOOL.
                       K-6 End of Year English Excursion.       24.11.2014
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Our end of year excursion will be to Hoyts at Erina Fair as a culminating activity to our English units. The children in K-2 will be seeing the movie ‘Paddington’ Rated PG. The children in 3-6 will be seeing ‘Alexander and the Terrible, Horrible No Good, Very Bad Day (This movie does have an anatomically correct word – If you wish to view the trailer than you can visit the Hoyts website). 

Please note this excursion has the approval of the School Principal.

The following information will assist you and your child in preparing for this excursion.

*WHEN: Tuesday 16th December, 2014.

* COST: $14 per child.

* buses depart school at 9:30am

* movie commences at 10:00am
* children will be returning to school at approximately 12:00pm.

The children are NOT permitted to buy food from the Candy Bar so no money will be needed at the excursion. A small snack and drink may be brought from home to take into the movie.
Please sign and return the permission note, money and medical form for the excursion to your child’s teacher no later than Friday 12th December, 2014.

Thankyou

Sharon Hynes

________________________________________________________

CHERTSEY PRIMARY SCHOOL – End of Year HSIE Excursion.
I give permission for my child ___________________ of class ___________ to attend Hoyts at Erina Fair excursion on Tuesday 16th December 2014.

I understand that travel will be by bus and I have enclosed $14.00 to cover the cost of the excursion.

Signature: __________________________       Date: _______________
